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Lift Station (RR12 @ FM 3237) 
The lift station is up and running and customers are beginning to hook up to 
the system. We are working through some issues with the pumps not priming 
every time. A solution has been figured out and we have parts on the way to 
remedy the problem. In the meantime, PGMS, our monitoring company is 
operating the lift station daily by hand until the problem is corrected.  
 
 
 
Coordination 
We are continuing to meet with sewer customers and work with them to get 
their connections done in a timely manner. 
  
 
 
 
 
Property/Business Owners 
Letters have gone out to all property owners notifying them that construction 
is complete and hook ups are expected by September 15, 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction 

Hook Ups 

 

Communication 

 


